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LAFCO Policy 

The proposed Annexation appears to be consistent with the Cortese-Knox-Hertzberg Reorganization Act 
of 2000, the Imperial LAFCO Policies and Procedures and the County of Imperial General Plan.  

Note: All “cc” submittals are the Executive Officer’s Report only. Attachments are generally too 
voluminous and are only supplied on CD. Information about the project may also be found on the 
LAFCO web page at www.iclafco.com.  

 

Attachments:  

EXHIBIT A:  Application  
EXHIBIT B: Certificate of Filing  
EXHIBIT C: Annexation Map  
EXHIBIT D: Resolution #21-15 
EXHIBIT E: Resolution #21-14 
EXHIBIT F: Resolution #21-13  
EXHIBIT G: Pre-Annexation Agreement  
EXHIBIT H: Tax & Fiscal Impact Agreement 
EXHIBIT I: Auditor-Controller Letter  
EXHIBIT J: Mitigated Negative Declaration  
 
CC:  
 
Applicant  
City of El Centro, City Manager  
City of El Centro, Planning  
County of Imperial, CEO  
County of Imperial, County Counsel  
County of Imperial, Auditor-Controller  
County of Imperial, Planning & Development Services  
County of Imperial, Public Works  
 

http://www.iclafco.com/

















































































































































































































































































































